
 

 

 

June 16, 2014 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Legent Comm LLC d/b/a Long Distance America  

Withdrawal of Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 - Pursuant to House Bill No. 338, Enacted on 

July 8, 2011. 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

Pursuant to House Bill No. 338, Enacted on July 8, 2011 resulting in changes in state law governing the 

regulation of telecommunications services in Missouri, Legent Comm LLC d/b/a Long Distance America 

is hereby giving the Commission notice of its intent to withdraw its interexchange telecommunications 

services tariff - Missouri PSC Tariff No. 1.  

 
The Company will make available its rates, charges, terms and conditions for its interexchange services 
on its website at: 
 

www.ldamerica.info and www.ldservices.info  

 

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or via email to 

sthomas@tminc.com.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Legent Comm LLC  

 

cc: Ahmad Al-Jazzar - Legent 

 Office of Public Counsel 

file: Legent - Missouri - IXC 

tms: MOi1401 

 

Enclosures 
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http://www.ldamerica.info/
http://www.ldservices.info/



